From: Generic Office of Engineering Technology <oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov>
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 979623)
To: tri@adelphia.net

Inquiry:

We are reviewing a tag that operates under both 15.231 and 15.240. Are the requirements of 15.240(a),(e),
and (f) required to be provided with the tag if this information is already provided with the reader that is
certified under 15.240. Note that the tags are more transparent to the user.

Response:
You describe an industrial tag reader that is a composite device operating under 15.231, and 15.240. The
provisions of Section 15.240 only apply to the tag reader, not to the tags themselves.

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry
System to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.




